
 

High Road School of Anne Arundel County 
1131 Benefield Blvd. # A    Millersville, MD 21108 
(P) 410.846.5282 (F) 448.668.6354 

December 11th, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy during these difficult times. As 2020 
comes to an end we would like to remind you of our approaching Winter Break which will be 
December 24th- January 1st. During this time, all instruction, as well as the school, will be closed.  
 
Instruction will resume on January 4th through January 8th virtually for ALL students. In-person 
instruction (Hybrid Model) at the building will be suspended during this time. The purpose of this 
preemptive closure of in-person instruction is to help ensure the safety of our students, their 
families, and our staff while we monitor any Covid-19 related symptoms after the holiday break. 
In-person instruction will resume normal operations on January 11th. At this time, transportation 
to the building will also resume normal operations for your child. 
 
We would like to thank you for your patience and support during these unprecedented times. Please 
do not hesitate to reach out to us with any questions or concerns regarding these changes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Clare Young                                         Tara Chander                                       Kevin Savage 
(Program Director)                              (Associate Director)                             (Associate Director) 
 


